
Step back in time with us...literally! Learn the basic dance steps from the
colonial era and discover the elegant clothing of a 1774 dance as we
celebrate and prepare for the 250th Anniversary of the Yorktown Tea
Party. 

Don't miss the Colonial Tea Ball at the 
American Revolution Museum at 
Yorktown on November 8, 2024—an 
event filled with history, 
dancing, and fun for all!

1774 Yorktown Tea Party:
Colonial Costume & Dance Workshop

Saturday, October 26 2 to 4 p.m.  |  Yorktown Library

Hosted by the Virginia Youth Regiment and the Yorktown Commemoration Committee


